
ADAMS TOWNSHIP PARKS AND RECREATION BOARD 

The regular meeting of the Adams Township Parks and Recreation Board was held on July 

6, 2021.  The meeting began at 7:00 P.M.  The following members of the Parks and 

Recreation Board were present:  Heidi Brandon, Karen Morrow, Shelley Savoroski, Tom 

Scheller and Marilyn Watson.  Also present was Parks & Recreation Director Haley Geyer. 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 

On a motion made by Marilyn Watson and seconded by Shelley Savoroski, the Parks and 
Recreation Board minutes for June 8, 2021 were approved.  

UPDATES: 

Haley Geyer informed the Board that Public Works has resumed on grading and prepping 

the pickleball court project.  Both lights and net/accessories were delivered this week and 
the goal is to get concrete poured in the month of July. 

Haley Geyer added that the Mars Baseball Association will be installing lights on the Rotary 

Pavilion and the Township will be assisting with some of the cost of supplies and labor. 

The two, new pavilions have been ordered and are estimated to begin construction in the 

fall of 2021.  Public Works will be determining their plan to move the current Kiwanis 
Pavilion to it’s new location near pickle ball. 

DISCUSSION: 

The Board discussed the Rules & Regulations for Park Items.  Final changes will be made 
before submitting to solicitor and the Board of Supervisors for review. 

The first Movie in the Park will be taking place on Friday, July 16th at 9:00 P.M.  The 
featured movie will be Frozen II and Haley Geyer is working on getting an ice cream or 
shaved ice truck booked for the event. 

Sip & Stroll is in full swing of planning.  The Board is looking for volunteers to help with 
set-up, managing the event from 5-9 P.M. and assisting with clean-up afterwards.  All 
volunteers will receive a t-shirt and be able to attend the event for free. 

Heidi Brandon brought up new charging stations in the park.  Armco Credit Union placed 
them in the parking lots at their new location; it would not cost the Township any funds 
and she will have more information in the coming weeks. 

The Annual Benefit Car Cruise is set for Saturday, September 18th with a rain date of 
Sunday, September 19th.  All proceeds and contributions will benefit the new Adams 
Township Police Department K-9 Program.  More details to come at our next meeting. 

ADJOURNMENT: 

On a motion made by Marilyn Watson and seconded by Tom Scheller, the meeting 
adjourned at 7:50 P.M.  

Five were in favor. 



Next meeting will be on August 3, 2021 at 7:00 P.M.           

 

Submitted by:  Haley Geyer 

 


